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Hi everyone,  

We hope you are all well and had a lovely weekend.  

We have come to the end of Know-vember and are very pleased with how the chidren are really working on their 
confidence in talking about their learning using the correct vocabulary, and showing curiosity everyday. This will 
continue to be a focus throughout the year. You can really support your child with this by talking to them about what 
they are learning at school, and also about the things that they do and learn with you at home. The power of these 
conversations cannot be underestimated.  

This December we are celebrating DAZZLE US December and focusing on BE Caring. Today, we talked to the children 
in assembly about how they can demonstrate all the things they have been practising this term and how they can be 
caring around the school. We are really impressed with the children’s behaviour and attitude in the classroom and will 
be really focusing on behaviour as we move around the school, in the playground and in the canteen. Look out for 
your children coming home wearing lots of gold star stickers!  

We all took part in the NSPCC Speak Out Stay Safe assemblies on Monday. The children were all very respectful and 
listened very carefully to all the information and the discussions. We are very proud of them. If you are happy for 
your child to take part in the NSPCC Keeping Safe survey, please can give your permission via the google form that 
was sent to you on Monday. Thank you.  

Thank you again for your ongoing support around Covid. Because of your cooperation, we have been able to minimise 
the disruption to the children’s learning.  

Watch out for a letter tomorrow, detailing what we will be doing this month to celebrate Christmas. The Reverse 
Advent has started and we would like to thank you for our generous donations in advance. More details below.  

A very happy Channukah to our families who are celebrating the Jewish festival of lights! 

Best wishes,  

Jennie Reed and Nicola Hayles 
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NOTICES AND NEWS  

 

  

BOY’S FOOTBALL MATCH REPORT 
 
Last week, the Underhill boys’ football team played their first league game of the season against 
Monken Hadley. After two wins, the boys were starting to gel as a team and went into the game 
with confidence. The game was a comfortable 6-0 win with goals from Jake, Juel, Jager, Zack and 
Harrie.  
 
Well done to all of the team. 
 
Underhill 6-0 Monken Hadley 
 
Man of the match: Harrie 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

STAFF LED CLUBS 
 
Please remember this is the last week of staff led after school and lunchtime 
clubs until next term, thank you. 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

      

  

 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Friday December 10th: Reception talent show 
Tuesday December 14th: Year 3&4 Candelight Carol Concert at 4.15pm 
Wednesday December 15th: KS1 Nativity 
Wednesday December 15th: Christmas Dinner for children on school dinners 
Thursday December 16th:  Year 5&6 Carol concert 
Thursday December 16th:  Afternoon Class parties 
Thursday December 16th: Last day of Nursery  
Friday December 17th: School closes at 2.05pm 
 

 MUSIC TUITION 

Please remember that Underhill is now set up online for booking 
music lessons through BEAT directly.The Spring term is now open 
for booking, so if your child is interested in learning please click on 
the link by Monday 6th December.  
 
Parents can enrol and pay for lessons directly by following this 
link https://beatrust.org.uk/enrol/school-based-instrumental-lessons/   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 
Please do not forget to return your photo orders by Monday the 6th 
December at the very latest 
 
 

 

 

 

 

CHANGES TO THE KS2 CAROL CONCERT 

 
Because of Covid restricitons, we have made the decision to have 2 separate KS2 carol concerts this 
year. We have planned that Years 5 and 6 will still attend the church on Thursday 16th December, 
and we will be holding a Year 3 and 4 Candlelight Concert at 4.15pm at school on Tuesday 
14th December. More details about this to follow.  
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 House attendance 

Balmoral – 91.64% 
 
Windsor – 91.49% 

 
Holyrood – 91.76% 
 
Sandringham – 95.55% 
 

Beech 93.31% 
Maple 94.59% 
1 Oak 98.18% 
1 Willow 86.36% 
2 Chestnut 88.98% 
2 Palm 98.52% 
3 Cedar 92.86% 
3 Hornbeam 92.86% 
3 Yew 92.54% 
4 Cherry 92.34% 
4 Larch 95.38% 
4 Pine 91.21% 
5 Holly 99.19% 
5 Laurel 87.66% 
5 Sycamore 92.31% 
6 Ash               95.6%                   
6 Elm 90.57% 
6 Hawthorn 87.97% 

 

Week commencing 22nd 
November 

Conker Am  Daisy  
Conker Pm  Cveti  
Beech        Conor                 
Maple        Ella                                    
1 Oak        Gulsam                             
1 Willow    Ben               
2 Chestnut  Theodore          
2 Palm       Meryem 
3 Cedar        Jayden  
3 Hornbeam  Teddy 
3 Yew      Jake 
4 Cherry       Klesia             
4 Larch    Jevin                
4 Pine        Eleni                 
5 Holly        Siya  
5 Laurel      Zain     
5 Sycamore  Alexie 
6 Ash         Rodin   
6 Elm        Leonard    
          
6 Hawthorn  Malachai 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

      

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

    

 

 

  



 

      

 

 

THE BULL THEATRE 
 
Unfortunately The Bull Theatre cannot afford 
to put on a full panto this year but hope to in 
December 2022.  Meanwhile please support the 
theatre by coming to see the lovely 
"Snow Queen".  Running time approx 2 
hours.  Santa will be in his grotto at The Bull 
Theatre before each show.  Suitable for ages 6 
upwards." 
 

 

 

 

 



 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  
 

Mondays Boogie mites: (change of time) 11.30am - 12.15pm  (no booking required) 
 
Monday: Baby Sensory/Messy play 1pm - 1.45 (Non Walkers)  (No booking required) 
 
Tuesday: Messy Play 0 -5 1.15 - 2pm (no bookings required) 
 
Wednesday: Boogie mites Virtual group 9.15 - 10 book on a place text 07718648305. 
 
Wednesday New Group:  11.30am - 12.15pm  Rhyme time at Hope Corner Community Centre, Mays 
Lane  (no booking required) 
 
Thursdays Rhyme time: (change of time) 11.35am - 12.20pm   (no booking required) 
 
Friday: Dance, Move and Regulate 9.45 - 10.45 (No Booking required)  
 



 

      

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 

  
For full listings of Autumn Term activities click this link https://be801be7-
27ae-403d-b550-
25d9901a126c.filesusr.com/ugd/9779ab_ff633518816a43d7a4f0f3262f1a9ae
6.pdf  or visit Underhill School & Children's Centre Webiste  
 
  
 
 


